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ONE-TIME SURCHARGE IMPLEMENTATION 
 

 

Pursuant to Arizona Corporation Commission Decision No. 79419 (July 18, 2024), 

Lago Del Oro Water Company (“Company”) is authorized to implement a one-time surcharge 

to recover 2023 over-refunded tax savings as a result of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 

(“Tax Act”). The surcharge is calculated by meter size as depicted in the table below. 

The customers’ monthly charges due to the Tax Act will continue as approved in Decision 

Nos. 76769 (June 26, 2018) and 76877 (September 17, 2018). 

 

The Company is authorized to implement a one-time surcharge to recover over-

refunded Tax Cuts and Jobs Act savings in 2023, as follows: 

 

Meter Size Surcharge 

5/8” x ¾” Meter $0.83 

¾” Meter $1.25 

1” Meter $2.08 

1 1/2” Meter $4.15 

2” Meter $6.64 

3” Meter    $12.45 

4” Meter    $20.75 

6” Meter    $41.50 

8” Meter    $66.40 

Golf Course    $95.45 

 

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact us: 
 

Lago Del Oro Water Company  

844-257-2297 


